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To: Christopher Rundle, Superintendent

From: Carole Mendez, Board President

Date: October 14, 2024

Subject: Wage Recommendation

It is the recommendation of the Board of Education to increase Superintendent Rundle’s wages 
by 2% for the 2024/2025 school year. This recommendation is consistent with other employee 
groups. 
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